
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Please Keep In Your Prayers 

Pray for Alice Patler, Delmer Botkin, Melba Cline, Cleo Simmons, Sue 

Whisman, Phyllis Lunsford, Charlotte Kennedy, Carrie and Jamie Smith, 

Norma Shoemaker, Judy Cook, Cindi Spitzer, Fred Wilkerson, Jr., 

George Sullivan, A.J. Sandridge, Jr., Nancy Gehr, Mary Seay, Chris 

Washington, Ferral Quick, Fred Wilkerson, Sr., Doris Wampler, and 

Barbara Herndon. 
 

 
Our Church This Week 

  Tuesday: 7 p.m. – Executive Committee meeting 

           Thursday: 9:30 a.m. – TOPS 
                   7:30 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 

                              
Attendances and Offerings, March 31, 2024 

Sunday School – 54   Worship – 108 

 
Needed Each Week: $6,957.98 

Offering: $2,813.00 
Messenger: $29.00 

Altar Flowers: $100.00 

 
 

 
 

 

STAFF  

Pastor Beth Jarrett’s email is: bjarrett7@gmail.com   

Phone: 540-830-8755   

Church Board Chair: Larry Simmons’ email 

is:  lmsimmons3747@gmail.com   

Phone: 540-208-3565  

Office Manager: Shirley Maust   

Office email is: scobsecretary@gmail.com   

Office Phone: 540-886-8655  

Church Website: www.stauntonbrethren.org   

The Church Office hours are:  

Monday – Friday – 8:30 a.m. – 2 p.m.   
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                   ANNOUNCEMENTS 

If you have heard the call of God and are interested in learning more 
about being a follower of Jesus, considering baptism, or desire to 
become a member of this church family, please talk with Pastor 
Beth.        

              

If you are a Guest or a First-time Worship Visitor, please be sure to 
sign the attendance record.      

 

The flowers on the Altar this morning are in honor of Cleo Simmons, 

given by her family.  

 

Pastor Beth will be out of the office this week. If you are in need of a 

pastor, please contact Shirley.  

 

A called Congregational Business Meeting will be held on 

Sunday, April 21st, immediately following worship to vote on the 

calling of Rebecca House as our Associate Pastor and the 

financial package. 

 

CHURCH KEY LIST – The church office is updating the church key 

list for the entrance doors. If you have a church key, please print your 

name and the number that is imprinted on your key on the pad located 

on the table in the Narthex. It is the larger number on your key. (It 

is not #137). If you can’t find your number, please see Shirley. 

 

MESSENGER SUBSCRIPTIONS: For those who have ordered the 

Messenger, payment is now due. The cost is $14.50 for a one year 

subscription and $27.00 for a two year subscription. Checks 

should be made payable to SCOB with ‘MESSENGER” in the 

memo line. Payment is due in the church office by April 10th. 

 

Shenandoah District Disaster Booklets can be found on the table in the 
Narthex for pick up.  

 

REMOTE AREA MEDICAL (RAM) is scheduled for April 13 and 14, 2024 
at Expo in Fishersville. If you are interested in volunteering, please look 
at the website, www.ramusa.org/events/fishersville-va-2024. If you have 
any questions, please see Hannah or Amanda. 

CHURCH YARD SALE – The Witness 
Commission is sponsoring a DIY Yard Sale as 
part of the SCOB Spring Festival on Saturday, 
April 27 from 7 a.m. until 11 a.m. You may rent a 
space for $15 and a table for $5. The rental 
money will go toward SCOB. You may rent more 

than one space. Due to limited supply, participants can only rent 1 table. 
You may bring your own tables or displays. Anything you make off of the 
yard sale is yours to keep. The rental money will be collected the day of 
the yard sale by Hannah Simmons. Forms can be found in the church 
office. If you have any questions, please contact Hannah at 540-290-
3317 or hesimmons2@gmail.com. 

 

The Staunton Church of the Brethren recognizes the importance of 
education in the lives of God’s people. We embrace as our Christian 
witness the support, both financially and spiritually, of educational 
endeavors. College applicants and present college students are 
encouraged to apply for available scholarship money. The process and 
forms can be found on the SCOB website. The deadline this year for 
applying is May 5. Please submit forms to the church office in a timely 
manner.                                                         The Nurture Commission 

 

The urgent need for volunteers in the children’s department remains. 
Each Sunday there are 2 volunteers for the pre-school class, 2 
volunteers for the elementary class, 2 volunteers for the infant nursery 
during the Sunday school hour AS WELL AS the need for 2 volunteers 
for the toddler nursery and at least 1 more volunteer for the infant nursery 
during the worship service. And let’s not forget the 2 teachers in the Jr 
Hi/Youth class. “It takes a village.” Won’t you be part of our village? See 
Candy Smith or Debbie Clark to help. 
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